FSBSC SUBMISSION 1544

Prue Purdey

From: galluslane

Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2017 8:15 AM
To: LCSC

Subject: CFA

Hon. Members Victorian Parliament,

Six volunteer members of this family with 187 years collective CFA service & which includes 1 ex president, one
current captain, 1 spectrum operator & 3 other volunteers, wish to draw your attention to the unacceptable
conditions contained in the current fire services bill including the diluted volunteer cancer compensation section.
The potential Fire union veto is unacceptable.

C.F.A. must control its destiny free of union interference.

We will reconsider our C.F.A. membership depending on the final details in this bill.

J.S. Scott, L.C.A,, L.D.A.
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